
 

Kilteely 

Co. Limerick 

Phone: 061- 384568  

Mobile: 086- 0141938                          email: kilteelyns@outlook.com 

          22nd June 2022 

Dear Parents, 

It was lovely to meet you all at our Open Day. The following is some information in order to prepare 
for the school year ahead. 
 
Book Scheme 
The school will continue with the book rental scheme for 2022-2023 school year.  This cost of €60 
includes all books, copies and folders. 
Parents are asked to provide a pencil case with the following: Triangular pencils, twistables, rubber 
and a topper. 
Note: Your child will also need a pencil case at home with another set of these for homework. 
 
Bank Details: Kilteely National School 
IBAN: IE73 AIBK 93517413 8920 77 
BIC: AIBKIE2D 
 
Uniform 

 Navy Jumper/Cardigan 
 Light blue shirt/ t-shirt 
 Navy trousers/skirt/pinafore 
 Runners/ Shoes 

 
Please label all items especially jumpers/cardigans/coats. 
 
Parents are asked to supply a full change of clothes for Junior Infant children which will be 
 kept in school incase of accidents. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you all on the 31st of August. 
 
Wishing you a happy and safe summer,  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Sarah Jones 
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